
Dear Friends and prayer partners, 

"It's a New Year, a new day and almost 365 days 

of opportunities to see the working of God" 

A quote from my daughters’ note to me as I 

(Bruce) headed to Bolivia but also for her 

(Talitha) as she will be heading to Cambodia, we 

will continue the assignments God has brought us 

to do while seeking new opportunities to be a 

blessing for Him.  

Follow Talitha’s trip to Cambodia through her 

webpage: https://www.youcaring.com/womenservingoverseas-1001923  

 

As you can see by a few photos we have much to cover in these 5 hours of 

videos. This video series is called the "Genesis Project".  We began recording last October. We are 

presently returning to finish up these first eight episodes and begin the second half.   We will keep you 

posted as we begin that this month. If you would like to help with this project here is our web site 

through ETHNOS 360. 

https://ethnos360.org/projects/genesis-project-videos-for-bolivia 

As we begin we ask for your support through prayer: 

1. There are several tribal people (men and women) who need good voices and health, 

some free time to come and sit behind the microphone and speak with enthusiasm and 

clarity their parts. 

2. We ask for wisdom as we do the job of pushing buttons and keeping all things in order.  

There are a lot of sounds bits to keep track of. 

3. We thank you for taking the time to read this report and be encouraged in the Lord as 

His word goes forth via Video. 

Thank you for your continual thoughts and prayers,  

-Bruce and Jan 
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